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  K-POP Now! Mark James Russell,2014-04-29 K-Pop
Now! […] features one hundred and twenty-eight
glossy pages of Korean pop eye-candy.
—KpopStarz.com K-Pop Now! takes a fun look at
Korea's high-energy pop music, and is written for
its growing legions of fans. It features all the
famous groups and singers, and takes an insider's
look at how they have made it to the top. In 2012,
Psy's song and music video Gangnam Style suddenly
took the world by storm. But K-Pop, the music of
Psy's homeland of Korea has been winning fans for
years with its infectious melodies and high-energy
fun. Featuring incredibly attractive and talented
singers and eye-popping visuals, K-Pop is the
music of now. Though K-Pop is a relatively young
phenomenon in the West, it is rapidly gaining
traction and reaching much larger audiences—thanks
in large part to social media like Facebook,
YouTube and Twitter. Top K-Pop acts get ten
million to thirty million hits for their
videos—the Girls Generation single Gee has over a
hundred million views! In K-Pop Now! you'll find:
Profiles of all the current K-Pop artists and
their hits A look at Seoul's hippest hot spots and
hangouts Interviews with top artists like Kevin
from Ze:A and Brian Joo A look at the K-Pop idols
of tomorrow You'll meet the biggest record
producers, the hosts of the insanely popular Eat
Your Kimchi website, and K-Pop groups like Big
Bang, TVXQ, 2NE1, Girls Generation, HOT, SES,
FinKL Busker Busker and The Koxx. The book also
includes a guide for fans who plan to visit Seoul
to explore K-Pop up close and personal. Join the
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K-Pop revolution now!
  K-Pop Stuart A. Kallen,2014-02-01 Featuring
quirky horse-riding dance moves and an infectious
electronic beat, an unlikely music video and its
leading man made history in 2012. In December of
that year, Gangnam Style reached one billion hits
on YouTube--the most views ever. Seemingly
overnight, the South Korean pop star behind the
hit--Psy (Park Jae-sang)--became a household
name.But Psy is just part of the story. Other
South Korean pop sensations such as Girls'
Generation, 2NE1, and BigBang are part of a global
sensation called Hallyu, or the Korean Wave. South
Korean bands are performing to sold out arenas all
over the world, and fans can't get enough of South
Korean music, films, television, food, and manhwa
(cartoons).K-Pop: Korea's Musical Explosion traces
the journey of South Korean pop music, from the
early influences of American rock 'n' roll in the
1950s to the success of a tiger-eyed sensation
called Rain, who wowed American audiences in the
early 2000s. Discover how this Korean Justin
Timberlake, and those who came after him, rose
through South Korea's star-making system through
grueling hard work to seduce international
audiences with their tight choreographies,
irresistible beats, outrageous outfits, and
exciting stage shows. You'll become part of the K-
Pop fandom world too!
  K-Pop Revolution Stephan Lee,2022-04-05 She
thought that debuting in a K-Pop band was the
finish line, but it was only the beginning.
Because now it’s not only her company judging
her—it’s the entire world. If K-Pop Confidential
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was about finding your voice, K-pop Revolution is
about finding the courage to stand by your
beliefs, even when powerful forces are trying to
shame and silence you. In the sequel to K-Pop
Confidential, Candace is a Rookie idol. Her life
is suddenly filled with the fans, cameras, and
glamor of stardom: She and her boyfriend,
YoungBae, are a K-Pop power couple; she’s a
walking icon at Brandt Foreign School; and her new
girl group, known simply as THE GIRLS, is poised
to break records across the industry. With her
status as the industry’s K-Pop Warrior, she has
all the clout at her disposal to make waves.
Right? Her label, S.A.Y., promises to help make
the sweeping changes for the industry to become a
more humane and compassionate place for artists.
But what will happen when the road to a record-
breaking debut isn’t as smooth as they’d planned?
When a rival girl group emerges to steal the
spotlight, carrying the message of change better
than Candace ever could, she’ll have to decide
what it’ll cost her and her bandmates to stand up
for their beliefs. And as the world turns against
her, with online bullies scrutinizing her every
word, there’s only so much that one person can
take. From the top of the world to the brink of
disaster, Candace is going to have to figure out
why the world is out to get her. And she’s not
going to be able to do it alone. How far does one
girl need to be pushed to start a K-Pop
Revolution?
  K-POP Korean Culture and Information Service
South Korea,2013-03-22 In October 2009, the Korean
girl group 2NE1’s album To Anyone ranked second
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after Eminem’s Recovery on the Top Hip Hop Albums
chart on iTunes, the largest online music vendor
in the United States. At a concert hall in Los
Angeles, five hundred Girls’ Generation fans
wearing T-shirts that read “Soshified”?“Soshi” is
a shortened form of “Sonyeo Shidae,” the Korean
name of the girl group?sang the group’s song “Gee”
while performing a synchronized dance to the
music. The YouTube video of the popular Girls’
Generation song “Gee” had more than 56 million
hits as of October 2011. In June 2011, young fans
came from all over Europe?the UK, Germany, Spain,
Italy, Sweden, and elsewhere?to see Korean idol
groups including TVXQ!, Super Junior, SHINee,
Girls’ Generation, and f(x) at Le Zenith de Paris
in France, a venue where many famous European pop
acts have held concerts. In Bangkok, Thai
youngsters dreaming of becoming “the next
Nichkhun” (a member of boy band 2PM) hold singing
and dancing competitions to Korean music every
weekend. What do all of these happenings around
the world have in common? The answer is “K-Pop.”
K-Pop Meets the World K-Pop Makes a Splash in
Europe US Starts to Notice K-Pop K-Pop Stars Break
Records in Japan K-Pop Triggers New Hallyu in
Southeast Asia Why K-Pop? Hybrid Entertainment The
Versatility of Korean Stars Globalized Star-Making
System Social Media Enables Rapid Spread History
of K-Pop Birth of Korean Pop Music Korean War and
US Infl uence The First Renaissance Folk Music
Represents Youth Culture Superstar Cho Yong-pil
and the Ballad Era Seo Taiji & Boys Open New
Chapter K-Pop Goes Global The Most Popular K-Pop
Artists Idol Pop R&B and Ballads Hip Hop Rock and
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Indie Epilogue Where Is K-Pop Headed? keyword : K-
POP,korean pop music,2NE1,Girls’
Generation,SNSD,Super Junior,SHINee
  K-Pop John Lie,2015 K-Pop: Popular Music,
Cultural Amnesia, and Economic Innovation in South
Korea seeks at once to describe and explain the
emergence of export-oriented South Korean popular
music and to make sense of larger South Korean
economic and cultural transformations. John Lie
provides not only a history of South Korean
popular music—the premodern background, Japanese
colonial influence, post-Liberation American
impact, and recent globalization—but also a
description of K-pop as a system of economic
innovation and cultural production. In doing so,
he delves into the broader background of South
Korea in this wonderfully informed history and
analysis of a pop culture phenomenon sweeping the
globe.
  K-Pop Idols Hark Joon Lee,Dal Yong
Jin,2019-08-27 Converging theory and practice,
this book provides a unique analysis of Korean
youth’s attempts to become global celebrities
within the rapidly growing K-pop cultural
phenomenon.
  Soul in Seoul Crystal S. Anderson,2020-09-15 K-
pop (Korean popular music) reigns as one of the
most popular music genres in the world today, a
phenomenon that appeals to listeners of all ages
and nationalities. In Soul in Seoul: African
American Popular Music and K-pop, Crystal S.
Anderson examines the most important and often
overlooked aspect of K-pop: the music itself. She
demonstrates how contemporary K-pop references and
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incorporates musical and performative elements of
African American popular music culture as well as
the ways that fans outside of Korea understand
these references. K-pop emerged in the 1990s with
immediate global aspirations, combining musical
elements from Korean and foreign cultures,
particularly rhythm and blues genres of black
American popular music. Korean solo artists and
groups borrow from and cite instrumentation and
vocals of R&B genres, especially hip-hop. They
also enhance the R&B tradition by utilizing Korean
musical strategies. These musical citational
practices are deemed authentic by global fans who
function as part of K-pop’s music press and
promotional apparatus. K-pop artists also cite
elements of African American performance in Korean
music videos. These disrupt stereotyped
representations of Asian and African American
performers. Through this process K-pop has
arguably become a branch of a global R&B
tradition. Anderson argues that Korean pop groups
participate in that tradition through cultural
work that enacts a global form of crossover and by
maintaining forms of authenticity that cannot be
faked, and furthermore propel the R&B tradition
beyond the black-white binary.
  K-pop Beyond Asia Song Cheol-min,2016-01-15 In
its incipient stages, Korean pop music was
strongly influenced by Western pop music,
diversifying through many stages of copying,
translation, and interpretation from the early
20th century. Those unique creations by
experimental and creative Korean artists are now
being received by international audiences in the
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form of “K-Pop,” an abbreviation for “Korean pop.”
It is spreading beyond the regions of China,
Japan, and Southeast Asia and into Europe and the
United States. It is increasingly gaining
recognition as something more than just a fad?as a
phenomenon that has staying power with global
audiences. K-Pop Beyond Asia Background of the
Growth of Hallyu Growth of the Entertainment
Agencies at the Center of Hallyu Ballads and Dance
Music Hallyu’s Expansion into Asian Markets The
100-Year History of Korean Pop Music The First
Korean Pop Music Overseas: “Arirang” Unstable
Beginning after 1945 The Rise of the Eighth US
Army Show The Vietnam War and Expansion into
Southeast Asia Stepping Stone of Korean Pop
Music’s Overseas Expansion The Beginning of Hallyu
and K-Pop Contemporary Korean Pop Music 2000: Rise
of the First Generation of Idol Groups 2001: From
Emotional Ballads to Hip Hop 2002: Dance and Vocal
Artists 2003: Hyori Syndrome 2004: Korea’s Three
Major Record Companies and Their Artists 2005:
Chart-topping Ballads 2006: The New Generation of
Idol Boy Groups 2007: The New Generation of Idol
Girl Groups 2008: Wonder Girls and Other Top
Female Singing Groups 2009: The Meteoric Rise of
Idol Groups in Korea 2010: The Korean Wave in the
Asian Music Market 2011: The Growing Influence of
Girl Groups with each Major Record Company 2012:
PSY Syndrome 2013: Competition between Old K-Pop
Artists and Idol Groups 2014: Hit Collaborations
K-Pop: Evaluation and Prospects Export-driven K-
Pop, Going Beyond Korea, China, and Japan The
Spread of K-Pop through Social Media The Global
Appeal of K-Pop K-Pop’s Star-Making System
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Benefits of Global Cultural Exchange beyond Asia k
pop,korean pop music,Hallyu,SHINee,SUPER
JUNIOR,GIRLS' GENERATION,2NE1
  K-Pop Confidential Stephan Lee,2020-09-03 A
Korean-American girl travels to Seoul in hopes of
debuting in a girl group at the same K-pop company
behind the most popular boy band on the planet, in
this romantic coming-of-age novel perfect for K-
pop fans everywhere! Candace Park knows a lot
about playing a role. For most of her life, she's
been playing the role of the quiet Korean-American
girl who takes advanced classes and plays a
classical instrument, keeping her love of K-pop to
herself. But she has a secret that she's been
keeping from the world: she can sing. Like, really
sing. So when Candace enters a global audition
held by the biggest K-pop label in the world, she
doesn't expect to actually win. And convincing her
parents to go against everything they believe in
is nothing compared to what's next. Under the
strict supervision of her instructors at the
label's headquarters in Seoul, South Korea,
Candace must hone her performance skills to within
an inch of her life, learn to fluently speak
Korean, and navigate the complex hierarchies of
her teammates. And the number-one rule? NO DATING
- which proves almost impossible after she meets
superstar idol One.J and fellow Korean-American
trainee YoungBae. And when Candace finds herself
in the middle of an international K-pop scandal,
she must decide whether a spot in the most hyped
K-pop girl group of all time is really worth
risking everything ...
  K-pop Live Suk-Young Kim,2018 1990s South Korea
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saw the transition from a military dictatorship to
a civilian government, from a manufacturing
economy to a postindustrial hub, and from a
cloistered society to a more dynamic transnational
juncture. These seismic shifts had a profound
impact on the media industry and the rise of K-
pop. In K-pop Live, Suk-Young Kim investigates the
meteoric ascent of Korean popular music in
relation to the rise of personal technology and
social media, situating a feverish cross-media
partnership within the Korean historical context
and broader questions about what it means to be
live and alive. Based on in-depth interviews with
K-pop industry personnel, media experts, critics,
and fans, as well as archival research, K-pop Live
explores how the industry has managed the tough
sell of live music in a marketplace in which
virtually everything is available online. Teasing
out digital media's courtship of liveness in the
production and consumption of K-pop, Kim
investigates the nuances of the affective mode in
which human subjects interact with one another in
the digital age. Observing performances online, in
concert, and even through the use of holographic
performers, Kim offers readers a step-by-step
guide through the K-pop industry's variegated
efforts to diversify media platforms as a way of
reaching a wider global network of music
consumers. In an era when digital technology
inserts itself into nearly all social
relationships, Kim reveals how what is live
becomes a question of how we exist as increasingly
mediated subjects, fragmented and isolated by
technological wonders while also longing for a
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sense of belonging and being alive through an
interactive mode of exchange we often call live.
  K-pop - The International Rise of the Korean
Music Industry JungBong Choi,Roald
Maliangkay,2014-09-15 K-pop, described by Time
Magazine in 2012 as South Korea’s greatest export,
has rapidly achieved a large worldwide audience of
devoted fans largely through distribution over the
Internet. This book examines the phenomenon, and
discusses the reasons for its success. It
considers the national and transnational
conditions that have played a role in K-pop’s
ascendancy, and explores how they relate to post-
colonial modernisation, post-Cold War politics in
East Asia, connections with the Korean diaspora,
and the state-initiated campaign to accumulate
soft power. As it is particularly concerned with
fandom and cultural agency, it analyses fan
practices, discourses, and underlying psychologies
within their local habitus as well as in expanding
topographies of online networks. Overall, the book
addresses the question of how far Asian culture
can be global in a truly meaningful way, and how
popular culture from a marginal nation has become
a global phenomenon.
  K-pop Dance Chuyun Oh,2022-07-01 This book is
about K-pop dance and the evolution and presence
of its dance fandom on social media. Based on five
years of ethnographic fieldwork, interviews,
choreography, and participation-observation with
40 amateur and professional K-pop dancers in New
York, California, and Seoul, the book traces the
evolution of K-pop dance from the 1980s to the
2020s and explains its distinctive feature called
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‘gestural point choreography’ – front-driven, two-
dimensional, decorative and charming movements of
the upper body and face – as an example of what
the author theorizes as ‘social media dance.’ It
also explores K-pop cover dance as a form of
intercultural performance, suggesting that, by
imitating and idolizing K-pop dance, fans are
eventually ‘fandoming’ themselves and their
bodies. Presenting an ethnographic study of K-pop
dance and its fandom, this book will be a valuable
resource for students and scholars of Media
Studies, Korean Studies, Performance Studies, and
Dance.
  We Love K-Pop Mortimer Children's
Books,2020-09-22 A celebration of Korean Wave
music, featuring group stats, essential playlists,
facts, member profiles, a glossary of key K-Pop
terms, and more.
  K-Pop Survival Guide HowExpert,Hayley
Marland,2018-05-23 Surviving the K-pop community
can be a little daunting at first! To prepare you
for the battle ahead, A Rookies Guide to Surviving
the K-Pop Community, explores many different
aspects of K-Pop such as: • What is K-pop? •
Things you need to know as a fan and how to stay
up to date • The best ways to buy K-pop
merchandise and where to find them! • How to
support your favourite artists and their careers
directly • Tips, tricks and common mistakes when
storing, displaying and protecting your K-pop
merchandise and albums • Common questions when
attending concerts And much, much more! This book
is designed to assist you in your K-pop needs by
answering some of the most common questions on K-
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pop related forums and sites. Whether you are
looking to buy merchandise or just want to get to
know your favourite artists a bit more. A Rookies
Guide to Surviving in the K-Pop community has it
all! About the Expert! Hayley Marland is a long
time K-Pop fanatic with over 6 years of experience
with dealing with the K-Pop community. Whether it
is an attending concerts, buying merchandise or
running group orders, she has experienced It all.
Hayley spends her days watching K-pop, Korean
dramas, writing reviews and actively participating
on online forums related to Korean entertainment
and music. Besides K-Pop, she enjoys getting
creative by making different types of crafts,
drawing, cooking and playing video games! She
always likes to try something new and is up to the
challenge. HowExpert publishes quick 'how to'
guides on all topics from A to Z by everyday
experts.
  K-POP A To Z Bina Lee,2019-02-05 Everything You
Could Possibly Need to Know about Korean Pop
Music! K-POP is popping up everywhere! Korea’s
infectious and high-energy pop music and
entertainment scene is a relatively young
phenomenon in the West, and it is rapidly gaining
traction. Don’t be left out of the phenomenon.
This book will help you learn the K-Pop lingo,
culture, and important facts about the top stars
of the industry, including: What it means when
someone is your “Bias” Who has the best “Eye-
smile” in the industry What exactly “Call” means
Why you should avoid being a “Sasaeng fan” When G-
Dragon started training for K-Pop stardom The
meaning behind BTS’s name Where Wanna One got
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their start And much more! Impress all your
“Koreaboo” friends with the knowledge you gain in
K-Pop A to Z!
  The Cambridge Companion to K-Pop Suk-Young
Kim,2023-02-28 How did Korea with a relatively
small-scale music industry come to create a
vibrant pop culture scene that would enthrall not
only young Asian fans but also global audiences
from diverse racial and generational backgrounds?
From idol training to fan engagement, from studio
recording to mastering choreographic sequences,
what are the steps that go into the actual
production and promotion of K-pop? And how can we
account for K-pop's global presence within the
rapidly changing media environment and consumerist
culture in the new millennium? As an informed
guide for finding answers to these questions, The
Cambridge Companion to K-Pop probes the
complexities of K-pop as both a music industry and
a transnational cultural scene. It investigates
the meteoric ascent of K-pop against the backdrop
of increasing global connectivity wherein a
distinctive model of production and consumption is
closely associated with creativity and futurity.
  Kpop Secret UK Jung,2018-09-13 -Unknown stories
about kpop stars such as BTS, EXO, BIGBANG, TWICE,
BLACKPINK and more -Korean stars' real personality
-With whom and how they date -How much they earn
Aren’t you curious about k-pop stars’ real
personality? Aren’t you curious about unknown
stories about them? Here’s what you’ve been
waiting for! Kpop Secret is released! Welcome to
the real world of k-pop. We tried to include all
the secret stories about Korean entertainment
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industry in Kpop Secret. We want to share all the
stories behind k-pop stars with fans all over the
world.
  100% Unofficial: More Idols of K-Pop Natasha
Mulenga,2022-06-09 The ultimate guide to the world
of K-Pop! Even more stats, gossip and pics of your
favourite bands including BTS, BlackPink and many
more!
  Blackpink Adrian Besley,2019-12-05 A
comprehensive guide to the K-pop girl group who
are taking the music world by storm. The sassiest,
most stylish girls around - BLACKPINK! 'Blackpink
in Your Area!' The K-pop girl group are taking
their catchphrase literally; they have just
finished a sell-out stadium world tour. Jisoo,
Jennie, Rosé and Lisa, all beautiful and supremely
talented women in their early 20s, are the hottest
thing in pop right now - and they only have a
dozen songs! If Blackpink were ever a secret, the
secret was out by April 2019, when they headlined
Coachella, and their fandom - known as Blinks -
suddenly included Ariana Grande and Harry Styles.
They are the first female K-pop group to have had
four #1 singles on Billboard's World Digital
chart, and their single 'Ddu-Du Ddu-Du' became the
most viewed music video by a K-pop group on
YouTube - take that, BTS! This book is the perfect
unofficial guide to Blackpink. It relates their
days as trainees, their debut, their hits and
success in the US, examines the personalities of
each of the members and details their
choreography, fashion and style triumphs and
reveals why they are 'the only gang to run the
game in high heels'.
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  BTS: The K-pop Pioneer UK Jung,2018-09-13 There
are so many k-pop boy groups, while the groups are
too numerous to mention one by one. However, some
of them just disappear after debut, and only a
very small minority of k-pop boy groups can become
popular. By the way, there is a boy group who has
been on the steady rise since its debut and is now
considered as one of the most popular k-pop idol
groups. Yeah, it’s BTS. As BTS is enjoying a huge
popularity at home and abroad, many people in the
k-pop world are now saying The boy group is the
future of k-pop. Actually, BTS' success is
considered as being very special by people in the
k-pop industry. Because BTS is in Big Hit
entertainment, which is not as big k-pop agency as
SM, YG, or JYP. Achieving success as an idol group
of small and medium agency in the k-pop word is
much harder than you could ever have imagined, and
that’s why BTS deserves to be called “The k-pop
pioneer”. Then, what do you think is the reason
for BTS’ great success? First, the main reason for
BTS' success is that the boy group differentiated
itself from other boy groups by doing real hip hop
music. The group writes its own music and sings
about teenager's life, arousing empathy from young
k-pop fans. Second, some of BTS fans may disagree,
but the members have ordinary looks unlike other
pretty k-pop idols. They’re not traditionally
good-looking, and frankly speaking, I thought they
are too ugly to be idols when I saw BTS for the
first time. However, because of this, they could
become the hottest idol group. I mean, fans could
feel more comfortable and familiar with the
members because they do not look like cartoon
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characters. Third, BTS is an idol group, but its
members, Rap Monster and Suga have released their
mixtapes just like underground rappers do. By
doing so, they stressed the fact that they’re
different from other puppet like idols.
Especially, Rap Monster, who has polished his rap
skills in the Korean underground hip hop scene
before debut is getting the spotlight in the k-pop
industry by showing off his outstanding rapping
ability. He’s been active not only as an idol but
also as a rapper, and he was also featured as a
rapper in the album of MFBTY, comprised of Tiger
JK, Yoon Mirae, and Bizzy who are considered as
heavyweights in the Korean hip hop scene. BTS
certainly succeeded in fascinating k-pop fans and
it’s mainly because of the group’s image as a
skilled hip hop idol. Oh, it's not just an image.
The BTS members have sufficient performing skills
and always prove it on the stage. Unlike other
puppet like k-pop idol groups, they enjoy the
stage and show high quality live performance. Have
you been to BTS’ concert? It’s really gorgeous.
So, are you a big fan of BTS? Do you want to know
all the stories about BTS members? < BTS: The k-
pop pioneer> contains all the things about BTS.
The author, who has been working as a k-pop
journalist since 2010 gives you answers to all the
questions about BTS such as “What are their real
personality like?”, “What were they like in
school?” and “How did they become k-pop idols?”.
The book also includes various stories behind BTS
members. So, welcome to the real world of k-pop.
Enjoy your time, and love yourself!
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This efficiency saves
time and effort,
streamlining the
learning process and
allowing individuals to
focus on extracting the
information they need.
Furthermore, the
availability of free PDF
books and manuals
fosters a culture of
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removing financial
barriers, more people
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democratization of
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to become lifelong
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laws and intellectual
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domain or authorized for
distribution. By
adhering to copyright
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the benefits of free
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authors and publishers
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available. In
conclusion, the
availability of K Pop
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